
English Cocker Spaniel Club of America 
Field Trial Committee 

 
NOMINATIONS REQUEST 

Sunday, November 14th 2015 
 
The current terms of the 4 of At Large FTC members will terminate at the end of this year.   
We are presently accepting nominations for these positions. 
Any ECSCA member with a trialing interest may nominate someone for an At Large position as long as the 
following criteria are met and that candidate is willing to serve on the FTC. 
 
All nominations, along with a brief bio are to be sent via email to Joe DeMarkis at jdemarkis@verizon.net  
Deadline for all nominations are November 30th, 12:00 noon 

 
CRITERIA FOR ECSCA FIELD TRIAL COMMITTEE MEMBERSHIP 

 

The person shall desire to serve for the betterment of the breed (English Cocker Spaniel) and the growth 
of the field trial activities for the breed (English Cocker Spaniel). 
Any ECSCA member that is (or has been) working, training, or handling an English Cocker Spaniel for 
field trials can be on the committee. 
Regional Representatives must live in the region they are to represent. At Large Representatives can be 
from any area of the country. 
The person shall have at least five (5) years experience in field trial training or hunting with an English 
Cocker Spaniel.  
The person shall have experience in organizing/running English Cocker Spaniel field trials. 
The person shall be comfortable with use of e-mail and conference calls as the basic committee 
correspondence and communication vehicle. 

 

A NOTE FROM THE FTC: 

It is important that the nominee must be willing to serve on the committee. The deadlines for FTC At Large 
nominations are due on November 30th.  

The FTC will be nominating Keith Meissner and Mike Schroeder, existing FTC representatives for two of the 
At Large positions in hopes of achieving some continuity to the committee.  

Chairperson, Joe DeMarkis, will collect the nominations and the FTC will then send out the ballots. After 
voting, your ballots will be sent directly to the ECSCA recording secretary who will then notify the FTC of 
your choices 

            Thank You 

         ECSCA Field Trial Committee  


